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From the feedback analysis, it is found that most of the students are satisfied and the feedback is quite
positive. Due acknowledgement is to be given to the faculty, staffs and the College management and
authority for delivering their best for the continuing process towards quality sustenance.

Feedback issues and concerns were discussed in the faculty review meeting and during the Quality
Workshop session. Actions were taken accordingly towards improvement. The following are some of the
issues and concerns from the Feedback and the action taken:

FEEDBACK CONCERNS/ISSUES

ACTION TAKEN

In the additional comments, a few
students have suggested that there
should be more options in AECC, SEC
and VAC papers.

- As per Nagaland University regulations, AECC is a
mandatory component. Meanwhile, opportunities for SEC
(Skill Enhancement Course) and VAC (Vocational Ability
Course) will be explored for future consideration

Majority of the students find the internal
assessment “Sometimes Unfair”.

- Our college acknowledges that student satisfaction may vary.
To ensure faimess and transparency in evaluation, the College
have put in place the following procedures:

- Internal marks are displayed on the notice board in two
phases for student review.

- Chances for improvement are given to the students.

- Moderation Meetings are held with departments before
internal marks are finalized and submitted to the University

Students in BA II (38%), BA IV (51%)
& BA VI (52%) had marked that only
70% to 85% of the syllabus was covered
in the class.

- During the Monthly Faculty Meeting, a comprehensive
review of syllabus coverage and course progress was
presented and discussed. Faculty members reported a 100%
completion rate of the syllabus. To ensure seamless course
implementation, additional measures include:

- Maintaining Logbooks and Lesson Plans

- Suggested to regularly updated students on completed topics
and units, ensuring they remain informed about syllabus
progress.

There were a few suggestions for some
faculty members to improve their
teaching process.

- College management and the Principal engaged in a
collaborative Departmental Meeting to tackle pressing faculty
concerns, optimize departmental operations, and promote
institutional excellence.

Suggestions were also given to provide
Wi-Fi service in Library for students;
and for lectures to be more interactive
using PowerPoint presentations.

- In this regard, desktops with Wi-Fi facility is already made
available for students use in the Library.

- Smart board and TVs are being installed in the classrooms
in a phased manner for more interactive classes.

- Teachers have been impressed upon to upskill on teaching
strategies and use of ICT tools for more effective learmning.
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